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Report 
This Faculty Development Program was organized by Department of Chemical Engineering HBTU, Kanpur 
under the World bank Project TEQIP III. This program was a 5-day program with several interesting 
presentations about recent advances in the field of chemical engineering. Dr. Ashwini Sood was the coordinator 
of this FDP. The technologies in the field of chemical engineering are evolving by every day. The chemical 
industry is evolving with these evolving technologies. The recent advances in the field of carbon reduction were 
the focus of this FDP. The knowledge sharing between different department of School of Chemical Technologies 
has also been taken place through the expert lectures from different departments. The faculty members of HBTU 
Kanpur, AITH, Kanpur and CSJM Kanpur were participated in this FDP. The duration of this program was from 
23rd July to 27th July 2018 

 


